g\;gumversity of School of Computer Science

Central
Florida

April 29, 1999

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to certify that Mona Eltelaiti has been employed by the University of
Central Florida, School of Computer Science from August 20, 1998 until May 5, 1999.
During this time she has served as an adjunct instructor as well as research associate.
Should you require further information, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Linda Lockey
Office Manager

Orlando. FL 32816-2362 ¢ (407) 823-2341 ¢ FAX (407) 823-5419
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